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September 27, 2022 

 

 

    NOTICE OF TRAFFIC IMPACT 
 
AFFECTED AREA:    KEA‘AU-PĀHOA ROAD (HIGHWAY 130); PĀHOA,    
                                      PUNA, HAWAI‘I 

 
The Department of Water Supply (DWS), County of Hawai‘i, will be working on Keaʻau-Pāhoa Road 
(Highway 130) between Paradise Drive and Orchid Land Drive from 8:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m., daily 
from Monday, October 17, 2022, through Friday, October 21, 2022, to install a new water service.  
Police and message boards will be stationed to inform motorists.  Motorists should expect delays and 
drive with caution.  

Please pardon this temporary inconvenience.  If you have questions, please call Mr. Carl Nishimura, 
District Supervisor, at (808) 961-8790.                                             

DATE: MONDAY, OCTOBER 17, 2022, THROUGH FRIDAY, OCTOBER 21, 2022 
 
TIME: DAILY FROM 8:30 A.M. TO 2:30 P.M.   
        

DEPARTMENT OF WATER SUPPLY 
       COUNTY OF HAWAI‘I 
 

The Department of Water Supply is an Equal Opportunity provider and employer. 
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